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Universal infant free school meals and Mayor of London universal free school meals 2024-25

16 Jul 2024

Action: Primary schools and academies are asked to please circulate the attached letters (see downloads) to parents via newsletter / book bag / notice board.

Universal infant free school meals (UIFSM) for the 20245-25 academic year

This letter is to confirm that all children in year groups reception to year 2 in state funded schools will continue to receive statutory Universal Infant free school
meals for the 2024/2025 academic year.

Mayor of London universal free school meals for the 2024-25 academic year

This letter is to confirm that all children in year groups 3 to 6 in state funded schools will continue to be entitled to receive free school meals under the London
Mayor’s scheme for the 2024/2025 academic year. This means families who are not eligible for benefit-related free school meals will not have to pay for
school meals for another year.

Contact

Pupil support services
Email: Pupilsupport@ealing.gov.uk
Tel: 0208 825 5566

Downloads Image not found or type unknown

Universal infant (UIFSM) letter to parents 2024-25.docx (docx)

London Mayor’s universal primary FSM letter to parents 2024-25.docx (docx)
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